
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 10 ending 15th November 2024 

HELEN WHITE – CROSSING PATROL  
DO NOT PANIC! Helen, our lovely road crossing lady is not 
leaving! Phew! She is going on secondment to help out her 
manager for a while with site checks etc. but will be back in 
December for a bit and then sometime later in the year. She 
has been getting her temporary replacement, Fran, up to 
speed; if you would all like show him a warm Broadstone 

welcome that would be amazing!       
Upon Helen’s return, Fran will be covering the Manchester 
Road crossing near the DACE garage. 
 

🎄 APFS CHRISTMAS CARD DESIGNS 🎄 
Don’t forget to order! Your designs are now available to you 
from Art Projects for Schools (APFS). Your child’s code is on 
the back of their artwork.   
ONLINE SHOP CLOSES: 19th November  
DELIVERY BACK TO SCHOOL: 3rd December  
A whopping 20% of the profit from everything ordered comes 
back to FOB, and ultimately school, so we thank you for your 
support and hope you like the finished product. 
 

🎄 CHRISTMAS WREATH MAKING FRI 29th NOVEMBER 🎄 

Christmas Wreath Making is now SOLD OUT! We had an 
amazing response! We will be contacting you individually with 
details for the night. We can’t wait!  
 

🎄 FOB CHRISTMAS RAFFLE LAUNCHES MON 2nd DEC 🎄 

The FOB Team are very busy approaching any local businesses 
and companies in the area for prizes and BOY! have they been 
successful! Tickets will go on sale via ParentPay on Monday 2nd 
December @ £1.00 per ticket. You can buy as many as you 
want and can go back to add more should you wish! The 
Christmas raffle will be drawn Wed 20th December. 
 

🎄 FOB CHRISTMAS FAIR 4th DECEMBER 🎄 
Save the date Wednesday 4th December 4.30-6.30pm & come 
and join us for a festive glass of mulled wine & mince pie or 
hot dogs! friendsofbroadstone@outlook.com  
 

🎄 CHRISTMAS DINNER FOR ALL 🎄 

It has become a Christmas tradition now! We will be offering 
Christmas dinner FOR ALL our children to eat together with 
their class peers on Tuesday 17th December! No one will be 
charged for a hot dinner on this day. 
For EYFS &KS1 this will be covered by their Universal Meals. 
For Nursery, Year 3, 4, 5, 6 we as a school, will be paying for 
everyone's school meal on this day - should they want one 

🎄 LAST DAY OF CHRISTMAS TERM 🎄 
School finishes at the earlier time for all children on the last 
day of term, 1.30pm Thursday 19th December. There will be 
no afterschool clubs and no HUB on this day. 
 

NEXT WEEK ON THE CALENDAR  
Monday 18th Nov: Stockport County U11’s Cup (selected only) 
Tues 19th Nov: Christmas Card Shop DEADLINE  
Wed 20th Nov: Y5&6 Christmas Carol (in school) 
Fri 22nd Nov: Odd Socks Day (chocolate donation) 
 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone 

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
Monday marked the 11th day of the 11th month, Remembrance 
Day - in memory of all the armed force members who died in 
the line of duty. At 11o’clock, the whole school observed a 
2min silence. The children showed exemplary behaviour.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NSPCC SPEAK OUT. STAY SAFE. PROGRAMME  
The NSPCC visited school at the end of last week (Y6) and this 
week (Y2 & Y5) to roll out their NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay 

safe. Programme. Although an uncomfortable subject, it is 

one that needs addressing for all children and this child 

friendly programme for children aged 5-11 aims to help 
children understand abuse in all its forms and to recognise the 
signs of abuse. Children were taught to speak out if they are 
worried, either to a safe adult or Childline. The programme is 
aligned with the curriculum and consisted of age appropriate 
classroom based activities alongside a NSPCC volunteer. The 
content was delivered in an engaging and interactive way with 
the help of the NSPCC mascot Buddy. 
If you would like to know more about the Speak out. Stay 

safe. programme visit www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout. 
 

UNBELIEVABLE TOY DONATIONS!!!!! 
What can we say? Today’s toy & gift amnesty was 
UNPRECIDENTED! It goes without saying but we’ll say it 
anyway, thank-you!!! We are so so grateful for your 
outstanding generosity. The support our school community 
show “FOB - Friends of Broadstone”  
has left us quite speechless. Teddies  
and soft toys are all going to have a  
little freshen up then we can’t wait to 
 roll them out at our Christmas Fair. 
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WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception:  
RBW “Confident”- Emme C for coming in confidently every 
day this week with a smile and always being ready for her 
learning. We are very proud of you Emme!  
RLR “Kind” – Amelia T-S For showing great kindness to Mrs 
Raines. She has made me pictures, brought in a leaf for me 
and given me hugs. Amelia is a very kind girl.  
RLE “Kind” – Nancy F Nancy shared some toys that she was 
using so that she could make her friend feel happy. Wow. 
What a lovely and kind person you are! 
 

Year 1: 
1CL Cora W for really practicing her handwriting and always 
using full stops! 
1CR Freddie F For showing great enthusiasm during writing 
tasks this week.  Freddie wanted to keep writing even when 
the lesson was over and he had already written more than he 
has done before! Well done!  
 

Class 1/2: 
Renae B for excellent effort in phonics and handwriting 
sessions this week. Great work Renae! 
 

Year 2: 
2SH Thomas F for using a variety of adjectives in his 
sentences 
2MK Subhan F For spelling all his common exception words 
correctly. Well done, Subhan! 
 

Year 3: 
3VH Maddie W for writing a super setting description with 
expanded noun phrases.   
3SN Lena A for thinking of interesting adjectives to describe 
Ivan and pushing herself to improve her writing and make red 
pen corrections. Keep it up.    
 

Class 3/4: 
Rhea O Rhea has written some wonderful similes this week. 
Well done! 
 

Year 4: 
4EE Sophie F for some great work building up to our 
character description of Ivan from the Ice Palace. 
4DM Olivia L for some great ideas in writing for our character 
description and showing great resilience for some tricky 
concepts. Well done. 
 

Year 5: 
5CB Macie B for editing and improving her work to create a 
beautiful letter.    
5SH Max C Max has written a great letter in role. He has 
edited it to make it even better.   
5LK Maia B for a fabulous letter! It had excellent spellings 
and perfect punctuation all the way through! 
 

Year 6: 
6JL Ted C for writing a fantastic polished letter to Scrooge 
including form and persuasive language.  
6ZW Niya H-B Niya for a persuasive letter written in a 
Victorian, formal tone to Scrooge 
6CM Iwan J for a fantastic Victorian style persuasive letter.  
 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
Boathouse 1 
Angus S for improved Monster Phonics work- Well done 
Boathouse 2  
Carissa F for working super hard at her maths & being a kind 
friend.  
Reception:  
RBW Anamaala T Anamaala has made us SO proud this week. 
She has tried so hard to follow our school rules and showed 
super behaviour during our carpet sessions. She has also been 
an incredibly kind friend to others, helping and offering a hug 
and support to her friends when needed. Keep it up superstar.    
RLR Jack H For having a fantastic week. You have tried so hard 
with your listening and sitting during carpet sessions.     
RLE Isla H for being such a respectful member of our class, 
always helping others and being a fabulous role model. Her 
smile is a joy every morning when she skips into school. Thank 
you for the brilliant attitude Isla. It's clear to all that you're a 
star ALL of the time.  
Year 1: 
1CL Theo R for being an all round superstar and always making 
great choices. He is always trying and really loves learning, well 
done! 
1CR Amir Ali A For trying so hard during all lessons.  You have 
really impressed us with your fantastic attitude!  
Class 1/2: 
Olivia H for always being a fantastic role model in class and 
trying her best with everything she does. Olivia is a superstar! 
Year 2: 
2SH Mia C for always having a positive attitude and being king 
to her peers. 
2MK Josie W For making the right choices all the time and for 
always trying her best! 
Year 3: 
3VH Bodhi B for pushing himself to think deeply and complete 
challenges.  
3SN Neha R for being a kind and helpful classmate and working 
well with everyone. You have shown resilience in maths and 
have made great progress. Well done for your hard work.  
Class 3/4: 
Harry B Harry has such an enthusiasm for learning, in all 
subjects, and loves to ask questions to further his knowledge, 

which is great 🙂  
Year 4: 
4EE Tom D for always being ready, respectful and generally an 
all round star! 
4DM Oakley H for super focus in lessons, working hard and 
listening to feedback to improve further. I have been so 

impressed! 🙂 

Year 5: 
5CB Dolly G for being a resilient and caring shoulder partner 
this week.    
5SH Kaleb-Michael K has shown a real determination to achieve 
this week. He has made excellent contributions in English.    
5LK Ava S for a brilliant attitude to her learning over the last 
couple of weeks. You are showing a mature Y5 attitude, keep it 
up! 
Year 6: 
6JL Kendall Y for starting every day with a beautiful smile and 
for demonstrating fantastic resilience all week.  
6ZW Joseph B for outstanding attitudes to learning and for also 
being a supportive Kagan partner.   
6CM Daisy C I am very proud of her progress in maths, Daisy 
has worked superbly both independently and with her partner.  

 
 


